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The next meeting of the Building Our Future Committee will take place on January 6, 2014. The next
newsletter will follow that meeting.
 
We wish everyone at WUU the Joy of the Season and a Happy New Year!
 

 
A man has made at least a start on discovering the meaning of human life when he plants shade trees under
which he knows full well he will never sit. 
 
                                                                                D. Elton Trueblood
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IT HAPPENS ONCE A GENERATION OR TWO:  AFFIRMING & ENABLING OUR VISION, BUILDING OUR FUTURE
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